
 

 

Our Ref: KH/LS/RS/FluVaccination 
 
26th October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Flu Vaccination Mop Up Day 
 
 
Dear Parent/Career 
 
I am writing to you to inform you that there will be a second day whereby pupils can receive 
their flu vaccination. This will be on the 7th November 2023. 
 
To consent to you child having this vaccination please follow this link to register online: 
https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/walsall 
 
If you have previously registered and your child did not receive the vaccine in October, 
please do so again. The nurses will not be able to add children to their list on the day and so 
it is essential that you complete this registration online. If you cannot do so please call this 
number for assistance 01922 902035. 
 
Registration will close on 30th October 2023 at midnight. Any requests for vaccinations after 
this will need to be made directly to Vaccination UK on the above telephone number. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 

https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/walsall

